. 3. Spencer,

INSPECTOR OF BUILDINGS

Office of the \

Building Inspector
of the City of Portland,
@regon

Portland, Gregon, oy 22, 1908,

Honorable Harry Lane,
Mayor of the City of Portland,
City Hall,
Dear Sirt-

In accordance with your request, I have this day carefully

=

examined the lintels in a building being built on 4th Street between
Everett and Flanders, for Chinese occupants.

I find that the appearance of these lintels is due to the
fact that they were not braced as the concrete was poured ; and, there-
fore, took a set due to the weight of the concrete.

I have examined said lintels carefully, and find that they
are now perfectly set and are able safely to take care of the loads
upon them.

Thanking you for calling my attention to the above, and hoping

that this letter will explain any questions which may come up, I remain

ely yours,

WIS/FIB





